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				    Pickens County Schools closed

	      September 18-22 Pickens Co  Schools Fall Break
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Youth Mission Trip 2023

We are so very thankful 
for the support of the 
YMT 2023. We couldn't 
have done it without all of 
you!!! 

Kyle Rasco



Flowers

Sunday School at 9:45 am
YOUTH Group Sundays at 5:45 pm

Starts back on August 9th at 5:45
			                                                                                                                         

Youth

Music Happy August Birthday!Happy August Birthday!

Please help us keep the prayer list up to date by letting the office know when we need to add someone...
and if you have added someone, letting us know when it is OK to remove their name. 

Children
Nursery is available on Sundays

Children's Sunday School 9:45 am
Pre-K through 3rd Grade

4th Grade through 6th Grade
Children's Church during 11:00 am Worship Service Sunday

 

WOW (WEEKLY ON WEDNESDAY)
STARTING AUGUST 9TH FBCJ KID  

CO M E JOI N U S FOR
Every  Wednesday 5:45-6:45

WOW is our Wednesday night program which encourages 
the children to strengthen their faith and friendships learning 
more about God in an exciting and interactive environment.

1 -	 Samantha Dunn
3 - 	 Cliff Owen, Mary Jane Reid
4 - 	 Betty Mullinax
5 -     Vera Givens, Kathy Westbrook
6 - 	 Regina Camp, Kyle Rasco
7 -	 Richard Wynn
17 - 	 Elizabeth Haemmerle, 
	 Gwen Chumley, Karina Haney,
	  Keith Wade
18 -   Cora Owen
20 -	 Tommy Lathem
21 -	 Jodie Davis
22 -	 Geneva Dorsey
23 -	 Jessica Roper
24 -	 Zadie Hall, Brenda Weaver
25 - 	 Larry Johnson
28 -	 Margo Austin, 
	 Joseph McCrary
29 -	 Patton Childers II,
	 Elizabeth Wall,Neena Lowe

Katherine Prusa Aug.6th
Samantha Dunn-Aug 13th 
Debbie Hinton- Aug 20th
Leigh Young- Aug. 27h

So thankful to our amazing sanctuary choir for their faithfulness through-
out the summer. Choir rehearsals resumed August 2.  We are working on 
new music for the fall including a special music service coming up in Sep-
tember. Now is an excellent time to join this amazing group.

Praise team rehearsals are resuming also. They blessed us with “Goodness 
of God” in July and will be singing at times all throughout the fall.

Our church is blessed with outstanding musical talent. And their spirit is as 
great as their talent. What a blessing!

Because He Lives,

Glenn Crosthwait

Welcome new members
Joyce Narrell- July 02,2023

	 Word From Preston

 Pictures are a great way to tell a story. Our 175th anni-
versary in October is getting closer.This is going to be 
a memorable day.  We need YOUR help telling the story 
of the church. If you have any pictures: funny, goofy, or 

meaningful of past Youth Mission Trips, FBC events, mar-
riages at FBC we want to display them October 22nd. 

There is a box on the Welcome Desk in the area outside 
the sanctuary where we will be collecting them.  The box is 
labeled 175th.    If you put some pictures in the box please 

put your name so the picture(s) can be returned to you.



																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
																	               
							     

Lamplighters:  Women on Missions
Thursday, August 10th at 10:30 in Walker Hall

 Our program will be to pack “It’s a New School Year!” goodie bags for each of our preschool teachers and staff. All 
ladies are invited to bring a sandwich or a salad and join us for this hands-on meeting. The hostesses will be Rebecca 

Forrester and Hettie Young. They will provide sides and a dessert for lunch.

20232023Augu
st

Church CalendarChurch Calendar
		

First Baptist Church of JasperFirst Baptist Church of Jasper

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Pickens County
 1st Day of School

John & Becky Mc-
Curdy & family

2

Will McCurdy & 
family

3

William C McCurdy

4

Marcia McDaniels

5

6 7
5:30 Finance
6:30 Deacon

Linda McGhee

8

Joyce McWaters

9

Mark & Leslie 
Miller

10
10:30 
Lamplighters

Bobbie Mosley

11

Glenn & Betty 
Mullinax

12

13 14

Melinda Mullinax

15

Rose Ann Muse

16

Shane & Amanda 
Neighbors

17

Lynn & Lee New

18

Cliff & Karen 
Owen
Clayton & Cora

19

20 21

Chuck & Lisa Payne

22

Sandra Payne

23

Debra & Jim  Peal

24

Brian & Judy Pinson
Sara & Thomas

25

Charles Pittard

26

27 28

Marshall & Kaye 
Plants

29

Tom & Kathy Prusa

30

Glenn & Sharon Rasco

31

Health & Jessica
Rasco
Mikayla, Callista, 
Gretchen

Pray for One Another:  On the calendar you will find the names of Church Members to 
pray for five days a week. Please remember them in your daily prayers. (James 5:16)



Next Deacons Meeting:  Monday, August 7, 2023 at 6:30 P.M.

Margo AustinMargo Austin
Samantha DunnSamantha Dunn

Rick HarrisRick Harris
Cleve KiserCleve Kiser

Slade LoweSlade Lowe
Pauline MaturoPauline Maturo
   Judy Pinson   Judy Pinson

Gerald ReidGerald Reid

		 		
Kyle RacsoKyle Racso

Nancy TeagueNancy Teague
Brenda WeaverBrenda Weaver

John Luke WeaverJohn Luke Weaver

Patton Childers, ChairPatton Childers, Chair Jim Looney, Vice-ChairJim Looney, Vice-Chair
		 		

Beverly Looney, SecretaryBeverly Looney, Secretary

Aug 6 Jim Looney Patton Childers
Aug 13 Sam Dunn Patton Childers
Aug 20 Nancy Teague Kirk Gardner
Aug 27 Gerald Reid Slade Lowe

Deacons of the Week in AugustDeacons of the Week in August

2023 Deacon Body2023 Deacon Body

First Baptist Church Staff
Alie Lawson Tripp, Director of Senior Adult Ministries-ali.lawson18@yahoo.com

David Stuart-Music Emeritus - davidstuart52@hotmail.com
Bill Stone, Church Administrator - Stone_17299@msn.com

Erin Martin-Director of Children's Ministries-erinlovernmartin@gmail.com
Rev. Preston Jones, Senior Pastor - office@fbcjasper.com

Samantha Dunn, Preschool Assistant Director - preschool@fbcjasper.com
Katie Duncan, Office Administrator - office@fbcjasper.com

        		 Rev. Glenn Crosthwait-Worship Pastor-gcros1@bellsouth.net
Patton Childers, Chair of Deacons - pattonchilders@hotmail.com

Lana Callahan, Preschool Head Director - preschool@fbcjasper.com

					   
					   
		
		 Operation Christmas 		 				  

Child Shoe-boxes 
The Lamplighters Women on Mis-
sions group is excited as we plan our 
Operation Christmas Child packing 
party in October.  We need your help!  
Please donate new items for us to 
use at our packing party.  We want to 
pack as many shoe boxes as we can.  
When you are shopping, please pick 
up a few items and then drop them 
in the collection boxes located in the 
narthex and welcome center.  We will 
use items for either girls or boys.  The 
age ranges are 2-4, 5-9, and 10-14.  
For the month of August, we will 
be collecting small musical instru-
ments like a harmonica or wood-
wind recorder, washcloths, bar 
soap, finger puppets, pencils and 
pencil sharpeners. Please do not do-
nate candy, food, toothpaste, gum, or 
war-related toys.  Thank you for your 
support of this church wide project.

In Memory of Phyllis Sloope
 
Mary Ann Dubose
 Charles Pittard
Bobbie Shelnutt
Mike and Kathy Westbrook

In Memory of Patsy Stanfield
 Gwen Chumley
 

Memorial & Honorarium Contributions


